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In December, the PAC featured programs from Lakewood Elementary, East Hardin Middle, and John Hardin and Central Hardin High Schools.  In total, over 525 HCS students performed on stage to public audiences of almost 1300.  The PAC also hosted an Acoustic Guitar Masters Concert, Center Stage Dance Holiday Recital and the Bridge Community Church’s holiday production of “Behold the Lamb of God” with combined audiences of more than 1200.

December also featured the PAC’s third event of the season, The Nutcracker presented by Dance Center of Elizabethtown.  More than 1500 were in attendance at three public performances. The newly added pre-show event “Clara’s Tea Party” was an overwhelming success as over 100 young and old alike enjoyed tea sandwiches,

 petit fours, and hot chocolate while mingling with dancers from the production.  

